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May 23, 2022

RE: STORM MAY 21, 2022

Yesterday the Township reported that there were two fatalities as a result of the weather
event on Saturday May 21, 2022. We have since been advised that there was one fatality and

one critical injury.

We would like to sincerely apologize for the confusion and extend our condolences and
heartfelt thoughts to the family and friends of both individuals and everyone suffering at this

time due to the devastating weather event.



